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Dear Parents, Guardians and Sponsors,

We are happy to announce that camper registration for Camp Pack Forest will open
Monday, May 15th at 10:00 AM. Camp weeks and availability are located
here: https://www.dec.ny.gov/education/2013.html. Please keep in mind that sessions
may fill quickly and are first come, first served. We strongly suggest that you complete all
required forms and waivers before registration opens. (See below for instructions)

Additionally, if your camper is sponsored to attend camp, you will need a sponsorship code
for payment. You must contact the sponsoring organization to receive the code. We
recommend you have this code on hand when registering your camper. Please remember, a
sponsorship code is a payment method only and does not guarantee a spot at camp. 

Finally, if sessions fill up completely during registration, you will have the opportunity to
place your camper on a wait list for that week. You may sign-up for as many wait lists as
your camper is eligible for and will have three days to claim a spot if one becomes available.

Please contact EducationCamps@dec.ny.gov if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Tom Shimalla

____________________________________________________________
________________

How To: 

Complete online Forms and Waivers before registration opens

Click on your child's name under 'Account Details'. Scroll to 'My Forms' and click on
'Complete a New Form'. This will take you to your child's 'Document Center'. 

In the 'Document Center', all required forms are under the heading 'Form', and waivers are
listed under 'Waivers'. You will need your child's medical and health insurance information

https://www.dec.ny.gov/education/2013.html
mailto:EducationCamps@dec.ny.gov
https://www.ultracamp.com/info/documentcenter.aspx?idCamp=405&campcode=dec


on hand to complete the camper medical history form. Please read carefully, some forms
have changed this year!

Please keep in mind, you will not be able to register for camp until all online forms and
waivers are complete. Forms and waivers must be reviewed and updated every year.

Transfer your camper from a registered session at Camp Rushford to a session at
Pack Forest

If you have already registered for Camp Rushford, you will be able to transfer your
registration to Camp Pack Forest if there are open spaces that your camper is eligible for.
Call (518) 402-8014 Monday - Friday 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM or email
EducationCamps@dec.ny.gov to request a transfer. Transfers will be made on a first come,
first served basis if spots are available and may only occur once registration is open, not
before. If your camper is on a wait list at Camp Rushford, it will not impact the registration
process for Camp Pack Forest.
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